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Greetings all.

Christmas is fast approaching and before we 
all get too busy, it is time for another “Friends 
Event.”

I have enjoyed the Sculpture Garden in Mahara 
Place for many years. It was fairly new when I 
moved here in the mid nineties. I still remember 
what a pleasant surprise it was to walk down 
the lane from the highway and find flower 
beds and The Sculpture Garden. I have walked 
past thousands of time since and enjoyed the 
ambience.

Recently I stopped again and had a closer look 
and thought I would like to know more about this 
work. Three of the people who were involved 
have agreed to come and talk to us about what 
inspired the works and give us some background. 
Isobel McBeath, Pamella Annsouth and Bob 
Gibbs will talk to us about the work. Weather 
permitting we will take a walk and have a closer 
look.

Our Number One Friend, Gillian Lady Deane, may 
be able to join us and talk briefly about the place 
of public art. 

I hope you are able to join us for this event.

Best wishes for a safe and happy holiday season.

Regards

Jan Nimmo 
Convenor 
Friends of Mahara.
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UPCOMING FRIENDS EVENT
The Mahara Place Sculpture Garden  
- The Artist’s Perspective.
SUNDAY 26 NOVEMBER
4.00pm  Christmas Drinks and nibbles
4.15 pm Speakers    
Walk to look at Sculpture Garden (Weather 
permitting). Free for Friends. Guests of 
Friends are welcome $10.00

Mahara Aroha by Bob Gibbs


